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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Dear staff and parents/carers,  

As we advised on 30 May, further water quality testing has been conducted at Avoca Public School. 

We have now received the results which confirm the school’s drinking water meets all health 
requirements for the Australian Drinking Water Guidelines. 

The independent occupational hygienist has advised that all samples taken from drinking outlets 
achieved satisfactory results and has provided the school with a clearance certificate for normal 
drinking arrangements to resume.  

Regular inspections and testing of the school’s water supply will continue to be carried out in the future 
as part of School Infrastructure NSW’s maintenance program.  

Some bacteria was detected from an unfiltered sample taken from an external tap on Tank 2 outside 
Block D. This tap is not part of the school’s drinking water supply. Access to this tap has been restricted 
for grounds maintenance purposes only. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this important work.  
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